
OUTDOOR MEMBERS 

 

ACCESS TO OUTDOOR GREEN APRIL TO SEPTEMBER 

7 days a week 9.00am  to  8.00pm 

 

We are now allowing bowlers entry into the outdoor rinks during the summer 

when the Club is closed 

 

There will be a key code lock on the side gate to allow entry, you must see the 

office if you want the code and there will be a book to sign your name, this is only 

for members of our club and must not be shared. 

The same code opens the key box on the end wall opposite shed to obtain key for 

the shed to be able to access mats/jacks/scoreboards 

 

There must never be one person on their own attending the club, this is very 

important and anyone found doing this will be barred from doing so. 

 

As there is no entry to the club you will need to remember to have your bowls 

with you! 

 

Also please be aware that there will be no toilet facilities available 

 

The charge to play will be £2 and this is for an unlimited time period, we are 

trusting you to pay the fee when next in the club. 

 

These rules must be adhered to, so please do not spoil this for other players who 

will enjoy this facility. 

 

If we find that this isn't viable, we will obviously have to stop the privilege. 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Denise Burke 

Bowling Officer 

 

Please put away any equipment used and close the gate when leaving. 

 


